
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

Lice, lice, lice 

Please make sure you check your children's heads regularly and inform the school if 

you find lice. You will find on the PAC website the preventive and curative measures 

to deal with them. 

 
 

Fundraisers and parent participation 

We would like to thank all the parents who volunteer at events organized by the PAC 

and to thank those who order through our fundraising suppliers.  

The money raised allows us to have a budget per class, to finance fun events, such as 

our skating event, or school trips, that grades 3 and 6 will be doing later this year. 

Thanks to our fundraising efforts, the cost of the school trip per family will be 

reduced. 

We all have a very busy schedule, but we strongly encourage you to support our PAC 

by helping as much as you can. 

A big THANK YOU to Pourria Showleh, who will be taking over the coaching of the 

men's basketball team in January.  

And a big thank you to all those, big and small, who have contributed to the success 

of our Christmas market! 

 

Skating party 

DEC 23 from  4 to 5pm   

Hillcrest Rink  
4575 Clancy Loranger Way, Vancouver 

 

Come and join us for our annual holiday 

skating party!  

Free skate and helmet rentals available.  

Admission is free. 
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Movie night on January 18 

The movie hasn’t been decided yet, but the date has! 

 

School Communication  

A committee of English-speaking parents has just been set up, and we have decided 

to translate the school's communications so that English-speaking parents can feel 

more included in the school's life. 

English newsletters will likely be issued a day or two after the French version, starting 

in January 2019. 

 

Looking for a volunteer to manage our Facebook page 

Our Facebook page is very important because we can invite people from outside our 

community to our events, broadcast videos, post photos, give reminders, etc. 

Please get in touch with us if you are interested! 

 

Monday January 14, 2019 — Monthly PAC meeting 

Our next meeting will take place at 7pm, at Jules Verne Library.  

Important decisions are taken at these meetings. Come and join the dialogue and 

share your ideas and opinions (in French or in English) with us. This is your opportunity 

to make some positive changes! 

 

 

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents’ community? 
Please contact the PAC secretary if you would like to include a message in the next newsletter publication. You can also contact 
your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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